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April 16, 2008
Via E-mail
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250


Re:
Docket No. UT-073035 – Settlement Agreement re: Wire Center Designations


Replacement Attachment 1 to Petition for Consideration and Approval of Settlement
Dear Ms. Washburn:

With this letter Qwest is submitting a replacement Attachment 1 to the Petition for Consideration and Approval of Settlement originally filed on June 29, 2007.  Attachment 1, the Multi-state Settlement Agreement, is being replaced with a clean, easier to read, searchable Adobe PDF version for posting on the Commission website.  An electronic copy is being provided to all parties by e-mail.
Sincerely,
Lisa A. Anderl
LAA/llw
cc:
All parties of record (via e-mail)
